December 29, 2020
Circle High School Radio Station Minutes

The meeting was called to order at 6pm by Helen Murphy. There was not a
Treasurer’s report.

Discussion was held on interest from the students in having the radio station up
and running again. There have been some of the hookups disconnected
because the janitors unhooked everything when the flooring was replaced. We
do not feel like we are knowledgeable enough to hook it all back up.

Tara motioned to see if we can get it licensed and have someone help to hook it
up again. Helen seconded the motion.

The board currently consists of three members, but there is a need to reorganize.
Lindsey Williams is the Media teacher at the high school and will be involved with
it, so she agreed to be on the board. It was mentioned that the speech and
drama coach may be beneficial to have on the board because his/her students
would be encouraged to be involved. She is also the English teacher and could
have students read the Voice of Democracy speeches as well as other projects.
Thus we will ask the other CTE Business/English teacher, Susan Erlenbusch.
Helen is retired, but offered to remain involved as a community member. A
meeting will be held at a later date to add board members, but the officers below
will remain the same.

PRESIDENT: Tara Hubing
thubing@circleschools.k12.mt.us

VICE PRESIDENT: Susan Erlenbusch
serlenbusch@circleschools.k12.mt.us

SECRETARY/TREASURER: Lindsey Williams
lwilliams@circleschools.k12.mt.us

COMMUNITY MEMBER: Helen Murphy
dmurphy@midrivers.com
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